
Pre-School Pupil Registration Academic Years 2023 – 2024 
and 2024 – 2025: Priority Booking  

Dear Parent/Guardian  

   

Pre-School Pupil Registration Academic Years 2023 – 2024 and 2024 – 2025: Priority 

Booking  

   

Due to a large volume of registrations for our Pre-School for these two years, we would like to 

encourage our existing KGS families who are intending sending their child to Pre-School to 

register a place for their child as a matter of urgency.  

   

In order to avoid disappointment, ensure that your child is registered and the days of their 

intended attendance secured, please could we ask that you complete the attached Registration 

Form, at your earliest convenience. For your convenience, hard copies are available from Pre-

School and the School Office.  

   

We would ask for completed Registration Forms to be returned to us by Friday 26 May 2023 at 

the latest. Should you wish to speak with Mrs Anyon, Pre-School Manager, or myself in 

relation to this, then please do not hesitate to get in touch with the School Office.  

   

With best wishes,  

   

Mrs K L O’Donoghue  

Headmistress  

 


